
As your negotiating team prepares for the upcoming round of 
bargaining with the Town of Bonnyville, we need to know and 
understand the issues that are important to you. As we will focus 
on the concerns you identify through your responses to this 
survey, it is vital that we get your feedback.

Your responses to the survey questions will give us the 
information we need to engage the Town of Bonnyville at the 
bargaining table and negotiate the fair collective agreement 
you deserve. Your responses are for the use of your bargaining 
committee only and will be kept confidential. None of your 
individual concerns will be shared with your employer.

The survey can be accessed here. Please respond by Jan. 21, 2022.

Remember, although your current collective agreement 
expired on Dec. 31, 2021, it remains in full force and effect while 
your negotiating team bargains a new agreement. If you are 
experiencing any problems at work or feel the employer is not 
upholding the terms of your collective agreement, please contact 
AUPE’s Member Resource Centre at 1-800-232-7284 and ask to be 
put in touch with your Membership Services Officer.

If you have any questions about bargaining, please contact a 
member of your negotiating team.
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